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FCC Facility ID No. 29000
Ponce, PR

Exhibit

WVOZ-TV, FCC Facility ID No. 29000, Ponce, Puerto Rico discontinued operations
on September 20, 2017 as a result of damage sustained and lack of electrical
power due to Hurricane Maria. As of May 24, 2018, electrical power has been
restored, the damaged transmission line has been repaired and WVOZ-TV has
returned to operations.



